

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB

NEWS FLASHES

New Members



to the following new playing members:

Adam Domanski, Nicholas Excell, Jason Harrington, Martin Jolly, Mark Logan, David MacLean, Christopher Perren, Ben Salisbury, Ryan Shaylor, Graham Simpson, Michael Skeffington, Neil Wedlake, Mark White and Oliver Williams.

Enjoy the golf.

A Framework for Playing Golf



Further to the Prime Minister's announcement on Monday 5 July stating that almost all Coronavirus rules and restrictions would be lifted from Monday 19 July, please find below a breakdown of the key points for returning to golf club operations.

- * All golf course furniture may be returned for normal use, including the removal of flagsticks, standard hole cups, bunker rakes and ball-washers.
- * Pro shops, changing facilities and other indoor areas may revert to pre-pandemic operations.
- * Clubhouses and hospitality areas may revert to prepandemic operations
- * Competition and scoring for handicap functions, including the registration process, handling and submitting of scorecards, and administration may revert to pre-pandemic operations.
- * Coronavirus-related changes to the rules of golf and all handicapping provisions that enabled the game to be played competitively during the period in which restrictions have been set are to be removed.

The Club Management has decided to dispense with table service as from Monday 19 July 2021, and revert back to members & visitors ordering and collecting their drinks at the bar.

In order to provide a safe environment, members will be required to queue, with spacing, for bar service.

Click on the read more button for the full framework for playing golf.

Hardy A League



to the Hardy A team in beating Parkstone @ Parkstine 5.5 to 2.5.

KH will now play the winners of Highcliffe & Broadstone at KHGC in the Quarter Final.

Ball Chute v Booking System



The tee booking system currently in place will cease as from Monday 9 August 2021,

The Club Management is currently investigating a "hybrid" system as recommended by England Golf, which will allow for "roll-ups" as well as tee bookings,

No further tee bookings will therefore be released until such time as the new system is in operation.

Please watch this space for further details, which will be released in the coming days.

Captain's Day



A big thank you to the members for their support at the Captain's Golf Day, it was much appreciated.

The day was a great success with 168 members taking part and over £7 000 worth of prizes to be won.

The raffle raised in excess of £800, unfortunately their were no "holes-in-one".

Keep well and Stay safe.

Andy Parsons Captain

Seniors Competition



Please note that the previously cancelled John Meehan Trophy will now be played on **Monday 2 August 2021.**

Members initial tee bookings in the above competition will not be transferred, members will have to re-book.

The Seniors Stableford scheduled for Monday 2 August 2021 will be cancelled.

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB